
 
24 February 2023 

  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Arrangements for Wednesday 1 March 2023 
 
Further to the letter dated 16 February 2023 we are writing to inform you about the arrangements for the second 

day of the industrial action that is due to take place on Wednesday 1 March 2023.  

At Waverley School (Secondary and Sixth Form), we have a number of teachers who belong to the NEU union. As 

a result of this, and taking into account the safety of students, we have taken the difficult decision to close the 

School to all students except Year 11 and Secondary Resource Base students.  

Students in Year 11 and all Secondary Resource Base students should attend school. Year 11 have important 

mock examinations taking place on this day so attendance is imperative.  

Work will be set for students in all other year groups not in school, using Microsoft TEAMS which they can 
complete at home. Students need to ensure that they have their logins to access TEAMS prior to 1 March.  
 
The School will reopen as normal to all students on Thursday 2 March 2023. 
 
We apologise in advance for the inconvenience caused and we hope that a resolution to the dispute can be 
reached before the next planned days of industrial action on Wednesday 15 and Thursday 16 March. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
Mr S. Farar  
Executive Principal  

 

  
Mr M. Hire 
Principal – Secondary and Sixth Form 

 


